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Honorable Paul Krekorian
200 N. Spring Street, Room 435
Los Angeles, CA 90012
FAX Number: (213) 978-3092

RE: DEDICATION OF FORMER eRA FUNDS FOR AFFORDABLE HOUSING--
SUPPORT
Council Fi le 14-0361

Dear Council member Krekorian,

The Downtown Women's Center (DWC) urges you to support the motion to dedicate to the
City's Affordable Housing Trust Fund a portion of the new property tax funds, coming to LA
City as a result of the dissolution of the former CRA/LA, to the City'S Affordable Housing Trust
Fund in the City'S FY 2014/15 budget. owe recommends that you dedicate 50% of this
revenue to the Affordable Housing Trust Fund to support creation of desperately needed
affordable housing and to spur economic development in the City. As the only organization
singularly dedicated to serving the needs of homeless and extremely low-income women on
downtown Los Angeles' Skid Row - and the operator of 119 units of permanent supportive
housing ~ we understand the critical need for more affordable housing for our most vulnerable
community members.

LA City Has a Dire Need for Affordable Homes and the Economic Investment They Bring.
According to the New York Times, Los Angeles is the least affordable city in the country. The
average Tent on a 2-bedroom, l-bath apartment in Los Angeles is out of reach of workers making
under $29 per hour or $60,000 per year. Nearly 50% of LA City workers make under $25)000
per year, however, and nearly 75% of La City workers make under $50,000 annually,

The results of these statistics are dire. Many families are forced to live in unsafe housing or to
double up - indeed, the LA Times recently called Los Angeles County an "overcrowding
epicenter" of the country. Others are forced into homelessness, Between 2011 and 2013, the
homeless population in LA City has grown by 26% and now numbers nearly 30,000 men,
women and children. In most of the rest of the country, the numbers of homeless people
decreased during the same time.

Besides providing much-needed homes) an investment in affordable development brings both
good jobs and millions of dollars in other investment to the City. In addition, affordable
developers regularly replace blighted and crime-infested properties with beautiful developments
that make neighborhoods able to attract other economic investment.

www.DWCweb.org
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Loss of CRAILA and Other Funds Have Cut the Affordable Housing Trust Fund by over 75%
since 2008.
Despite the critical need for affordable developments - as well as the jobs, outside monies, and
neighborhood beautification they bring - funding for affordable housing in Los Angeles has been
cut by over 75% since 2008. The largest shale of the reduction came from the elimination of the
eRAlLA, which used to generate $50 million in redevelopment tax increment dollars annually to
build affordable homes in the City. Adoption of the currently proposed 2014 budget would
provide only about $26 million for affordable development this year, down from $108 million in
2008.

The City Should Dedicate for Affordable Housing a POltion of the New Property Tax Dollars It
Receives from the Dissolution of the CRNLA.
Since 2012, an estimated $121 million in CIWLA tax increment that used to go to the CRA/LA
for affordable housing and other economic development has gone to the City's general fund. A
motion made by Councilmembers O'Farrell and Cedillo, and seconded by Councilmember
Fuentes, would dedicate a portion of the former CRNLA monies for affordable housing, Given
the enormous need for affordable development in the city, DWC urges the Budget Committee to
pass the motion and dedicate 50% of the former CRA/LA funds the city receives for affordable
housing as part of the 2014-2015 budget.

cc: Honorable Herb Wesson, Fax (213) 485-9829
Honorable Mitch Englander, Fax (213) 473-6925

.Honorable Paul Koretz, Fax (213) 978-2250
Honorable Bob Blumenfield, Fax (213) 473-7567
Honorable Mike Bonin, Fax (213) 473-6926
Honorable Jose Huizar, Fax (213) 847-0680
Erika Pulst. Legislative Assistant, Fax (213) 978-1079 or Erika.puIst@lacity.org
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April 30, 2014

Honorable Paul Krekorian
200 N. Spring Street, Room 435
Los Angeles, CA 90012
FAX Number: (2·13) 978-3092

RE:DEDICATlON OF FORMER CRA FUNDS FOR AFFORDABLE I-IODS.TNG- SUPPORT,
Council File 14-0361

Filipino American Services Group, Inc. (FASGI), urges you to support the motion todedicate to
the City's Affordable Housing Trust Fund a portion of the new property tax funds, coming to LA
City as a result of the dissolution of the former CRA/LA, to the City's Affordable Housing Tmst
Fund in the City's FY 20)4/15 budget. F.A.S,GJ. recommends that you dedicate 50% of this
revenue to the Affordable Housing Trust Fund to support creation of desperately needed
affordable housing and to spur economic development in the City, The Filipino American
Service Group, Inc. (FASGI) was founded 30 years ago (1981), to provide social services to the
communities in and around Filipino Town in the City of Los Angeles (Service Area 4). Since
them it has expanded its service area to include several cities in Los Angeles County, Its
mission, stared broadly, is "to improve the quality oflife a/our communities through health,
housing, advocacy, education and research", Over the years, it has also narrowed its program
focus towards serving older adults, and the homeless who count among the most vulnerable .
segment of the community. .

Dear CouncilmemberKrekorian,

LA City Has El Dire Need for Affordable Homes and the Economic Investment They Bring.
According to the New York Times, Los Angeles is the least affordable city in the country. The
average rent on a 2-bedroom, 1-bath apartment in Los Angeles is out of reach of workers making
under $29 per hour or $60,000 per year, Nearly 50% of LA City workers make under $25,000

. per year, however, and nearly 75% of LA City workers make under $50,000 annually.

The results of these statistics are dire. Many families arc forced to live in unsafe housing or to
double up ~ indeed, the LA. Times recently called Los Angeles County an "overcrowding
epicenter" of the country, Others ore forced into hornelessness. Between 2011 and 2013, the
homeless population in LA City has grown by 26% and now numbers nearly 30,000 men,
women and children. In most of the rest of the country, the numbers of homeless people
decreased during the same time.

Besides providing much-needed homes, an investment in affordable development brings both
good jobs and millions of dollars in other investment to the City. ln, addition, affordable
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developers regularly replace ~Iighted and crime-infested properties with beautiful developments
that make neighborhoods able: to attract other economic investment

Loss of eRA/LA and Other Fuods Have Cut the A/fordable Housin.g Trust Fund by over 75%
since 2008.
Despite the critical need for at-fordable developments -" as well as the jobs, outside monies, and
neighborhood beautification they bring "~funding for affordable housing in Los Angeles has
been cut by over 75% since 2008. The largest share of the reduction came from the elimination
of the eRA.lLA, which used to generate $50 million in redevelopment tax increment dollars
annually to build affordable homes in the City, Adoption of the currently proposed 2014 budget
would provide only about $26 million for affordable development this year, down from $108
million in 2008.

The City Should Dedicate for IAffordable HOllsing a pOli"ion of the New Property Tax Dollars It
Receives frow the Dissolutiotl, of the CRA/LA.
Since 2012, an estimated $121 million in eRAILA tax Increment that used to go to the CRA.JLA
for affordable housing and other economic development has gone to the City'S general fund. A
motion made by Councilmernber's O'Farrell and Cedillo, and seconded by Councilmernbcr
Fuentes, would dedicate a portion of the former eRA/LA monies for affordable housing. Given
the enormous need for affordable development in the city, Filipino American Services Group,
Inc, urges the Budget Committee to pass the motion find dedicate 50% of the former eRA./LA
funds the city receives for affordable housing as part of the 2014-2015 budget.

Sincerely,

~_(/tU
Susan E. Dilkes:
Executive Director
Filipino American Services Group) Inc,

co: Honorable Herb Wesson, Fax (213) 485-9829
Honorable Mitch Englander) Fax (213) 473~6925
Honorable Paul Koretz, Fax (213) 978-2250
Honorable Bob Blurnenficld, Fax (213) 473-7567
Honorable Mike Bonin, Fax (213) 473-6926
Erika Pulst, Legislative Assistant, Fax (2l3) 978-107901' EriJca.[)uJst@lacity.org
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No. 4594 P. 2

April 29, 2014

SKID ROW
HOMES HOUSING
SUPPORTTRUSTSUCCESS

Honorable Paul Krekorian
200 N, Spring Street, Room 435
Los Angeles, CA 90012
FAX Number: (213) 978-3092

RE: DEDICA nON OF FORMER eRA FUNDS FOR AFFORDABLE
HOUSING -~ SUPPORT
Council File 14-0361

Dear Councilrnember Krekorian,

SKID ROW HOUlSNG TRUST provides permanent supportive housing so that
people who have experienced hornelessness, prolonged extreme poverty, poor
health, disabilities, mental illness, and/or addiction can lead safe, stable lives in
wellness. In our 25 year history, we have built nearly 1700 apartment homes for
formerly homeless adults. In Council District 2, we currently have 65
apartment homes for homeless veterans in predevelopment, ill partnership
with LA Family Housing.

We urge you to support the motion to dedicate to the City'S Affordable Housing
Trust Fund a portion of the new property tax funds, coming to LA City as a result
of the dissolution of the former CRAfLA, to the City'S Affordable Housing Trust
Fund in the City's FY 2014/15 budget. Skid Row Housing Trust recommends that
you dedicate 50% of this revenue to the Affordable Housing Trust Fund to support
creation of desperately needed affordable housing and to spur economic
development in the City.

It is critical that the city find sources of capital funds for housing to replace the lost
redevelopment funds. Dedicating boomerang funds to the affordable housing
(rust fund will allow Skid Row Housing Trust and other highly qualified
organizations to continue to end homelessness Jot veterans and others in Los
Angeles:

Besides providing much-needed homes, an investment in affordable development
brings both good job.s and millions of dollars in other investment to the City. In
addition, affordable developers regularly replace blighted and crime-infested
properties with beautiful developments that make neighborhoods able to attract
other economic investment.

Loss of eRA/LA and Other Funds Have Cut the Affordable Housing Trust Fup.d
by over 75% since 2008.
Despite the critical need for affordable developments -- as well as the jobs, outside
monies, and neighborhood beautification they bring -- funding for affordable
housing in Los Angeles has been cut by over 75% since 2008.
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The largest share of the reduction came from the elimination of the CRAiLA,
which used to generate $50 million in redevelopment tax increment dollars
annually to build affordable homes in the City, Adoption of the currently
proposed 2014 budget would provide only about $26 million for affordable
development this year, down from $108 million in 2008.

The City ShoJdld :Qedicate for Affordable Housing a Portion of the New
Property Tax Dollars It Receives froin the Dissolution of the eRA/LA.
Since 2012, an estimated $121 million in CRAILA tax increment that used to
go to the eRA/LA for affordable housing and other economic development
has gone to the City's general fund, A motion made by Councilmernbers
O'Farrell and Cedillo, and seconded by Councilrnember Fuentes, would
dedicate a portion of the former CRAILA monies for affordable housing.
Given the enormous need for affordable development in the city, SKID ROW
HOUSlNG TRUST urges the Budget Committee to pass the motion and
dedicate 50% of the former CRAILA funds the city receives for affordable
housing as part of the 2014-2015 budget,
~~iI~.vf-rr/f'
Michael Alvidrez
Executive Director

cc: Honorable Herb Wesson, Fax (213) 485-9829
Honorable Mitch Englander, Fax (213) 473-6925
Honorable Paul Koretz, Fax (213) 978-2250
Honorable Bob Blumenfield, Fax (213) 473-7567
Honorable Mike Bonin, Fax (213) 473-6926
Erika Pulst, Legislative Assistant, Fax (213) 978-1079 or
Erika. pulst@lacity.org
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HOLLY'NOOD Jeffrey c. Briggs, Esq.
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. April 29, 2014

Honorable Paul Krekorian
200 N. Spring Street, Room 435
Los Angeles, CA 90012
FAX Number: (213) 978-3092

RE: DEDICA nON OF FORMER eRA FUNDS FOR AFFORDABLE HOUSING --
SUPPORT

Council File 14-0361

AS a resident of and business O'-'V11erin Hollywood, and one of the founders of Hollywood
4WRD (""Fom Walls, a Roof, and a Door") dedicated to ending homelessness in our
community, and to stop merely "managing" it, 1 urge you to support the motion to
dedicate to the City's Affordable Housing Trust Fund a portion of the new property tax.
funds coming to LA City as a result of the dissolution of the former eRA/LA, to the
City's Affordable Housing Trust Fund in the City's FY 20 }4115 budget. I recommend
that you dedicate 50% of this revenue to the Affordable Housing Trust Fund to support
creation of desperately needed affordable housing and to SplIT economic development in
the City.

Deaf Councilmember Krekorian,

Affordable housing is a key component of Hollywood's attack on homelessness, as
permanent supportive housing and other forms of affordable housing help myriad
organizations direct homeless persons to services they need while securing their dignity.
Between 2011 and 2013, the homeless population in LA City hasgrown by 26% and now
numbers nearly 30,000 men, women and children. In most of the rest of the country, the
numbers of homeless people decreased during the same time. We can truly help our
homeless neighbors by helping find them •four walls, a roof, and a door" to call their
own-permanent supportive housing works, and affordable housing is a critical
component of that effort.

Besides providing much-needed homes, an investment in affordable development brings
both good jobs and millions of dollars in other investment to the City. 1.1:)addition,
affordable developers regularly replace blighted and crime-infested properties with
beautiful developments that make neighborhoods able to attract other economic
investment. To the extent it helps house otherwise homeless persons, it saves us money
as well, as we end the expensive cycling of homeless persons through jails and mental
health provider doors.

Despite the critical need for affordable developments -- as well as the jobs, outside
monies, and neighborhood beautification they bring -- funding for affordable housing in
Los Angeles has been cut by over 75% since 200S-The largest share of the reduction
came from the elimination of the CRAlLA, which used to generate $50 million in
redevelopment tax increment dollars annually to build affordable homes in the City-
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Adoption of the currently proposed 2014 budget would provide only about $26 million
for affordable development this year, down from $108 million in 2008. Since 2012, an
estimated $121 million in CRA/LA tax increment that used to go to the CRA/LA for
affordable housing and other economic development has gone to the City's general fund.

Sincerely,

A motion made by Councilmernbers O'Farrell and Cedillo, and seconded by
Councilmernber Fuentes, would dedicate a portion of the fonnerCRAlLA monies for
affordable housing. Given the enormous need for affordable development in the city, I
urge the Budget Committee to pass the motion and dedicate 50% of the Conner eRA/LA
funds the city receives for affordable housing as part of the 2014-2015 budget.

[Name]
[Title 1
cc: Honorable Herb Wesson, Fax (213) 485-9829

Honorable Mitch Englander, Fax (213) 473-6925
Honorable Paul Koretz, Fax (213) 978-2250
Honorable Bob Blurnenfield, Fax (213) 473-7567
Honorable Mike Bonin, Fax (213) 473-6926
Erika Pulst, Legislative Assistant, Fax (213) 978-1079

Sincerely,

~C~'-
~ ClBriggS 'U U(?
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April 29) 2014

Honorable Paul Krekorian
200 N, Spring Street, Room 435
Los Angeles, CA 90012
FAX Number: (213) 978-3092

Re: DEDICATION OF FORMER eRA FUNDS FOR AFFORDABLE ROUSING
SUPPORT, COUNCIL FILE 14-0361

Dear Councilmember Krekorian:

Alpha Construction Co. Inc. urges you to support the motion to dedicate to the City's Affordable
Housing Trust Food a portion of the new property tax funds, coming to LA City as a result of the
dissolution of the former CRAlLA, to the City's Affordable Housing Trust Fund in the City's FY
2014/15 budget. We hereby recommend that you dedicate 50% of this revenue to the Affordable
Housing Trost Fund to support creation of desperately needed affordable housing and to spur
economic development in the City, Alpha Construction Co. Inc. has been building affordable
housing projects in Greater Los Angeles since 1978 and this activity bas, aside from providing
much needed housing, provided numerous job opportunities,

LA City Has a Dire Need for Affordable Homes and the Economic Investment They Bring.

According to the New Yo,.k Times, Los Angeles is the least affordable city in the country. The
average rent on a 2-bedroom, I-bath apartment in Los Angeles is out of reach of workers making
under $29 per hour or $60,000 per year. Nearly 50% of LA City workers make under $25,000
per year, however, and nearly 75% of LA City workers make under $50,000 annually,

L9SS of CRAfLA and Other Funds Have Cut the Affordable Housing Trust Fund by over 75%
since 2008.
Despite the critical need for affordable developments -- as well as the jobs, outside monies, and
neighborhood beautification they bring -- funding for affordable housing in Los Angeles has

The results of these statistics are dire. Many families are forced to live in unsafe housing or to
double up - indeed, the LA Times recently called Los Angeles County an "overcrowding
epicenter" of the country. Others are forced into homelessness. Between 2011 and 2013, the
homeless population in LA City has gro-wn by 26% and now numbers nearly 30,000 men,
women and children. In most of the rest of the country, the numbers of homeless people
decreased during the same time.

Besides providing much-needed homes, an investment in affordable development brings both
good jobs and millions of dollars in other investment to the City. In addition, affordable
developers regularly replace blighted and crime-infested properties with beautiful developments
that make neighborhoods able to attract other economic investment.
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been cut by over 75% since 2008. The largest share of the reduction came from the elimination
of the eRA/LA, which used to generate $50 million in redevelopment tax increment dollars
annually to build affordable homes in the City. Adoption of the currently proposed 2014 budget
would provide only about $26 million for affordable development this year, down from $108
million in 2008.

The City Should Dedicate for Affordable Housing a Portion of the New Property Tax Dollars It
Receives from 1he Dissolution ofthe eRA/LA.

Since 2012. an estimated $121 million in CRAILA tax increment that used to go to the CRA/LA
for affordable housing and other economic development has gone to the City's general fund. A
motion made by Councilmembers O'Farrell and Cedillo, and seconded by Councilrnember
Fuentes, would dedicate a portion of the fanner CRAILA monies for affordable housing. Given
the enormous need for affordable development ill the city, Alpha Construction Co. Inc. urges the
Budget Committee to pass the motion and dedicate 50% of the former eRA/LA funds the city
receives for affordable housing as part of the 2014~2015 budget.

Ger d W. Hart
Senior Vice President

cc: Honorable Herb Wesson, Fax (213) 485-9829
Honorable Mitch Englander, Fax (213) 473"6925
Honorable Paul Koretz, Fax (213) 978-2250
Honorable Bob Blumenfield, Fax (213) 473~7567
Honorable Mike Bonin, Fax (213) 473~6926

..r.Erika Pulst, Legislative Assistant, Fax (213) 978-1079
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NANCY LEWIS ASSOCIATES, INC.
Housing Developmem Consultants

April 29, 2014

3306 Club Drive
LOSAngeles. C.,MOfnJ,;l 90064

Telephone (3! 0j204-23S8
FacSimile (3 10 559-4670

Email nancy@n!ahOu5Ing com

Honorable Paul Krekorian
200 N. Spring Street, Room 435
Los Angeles, CA 90012
FAX Number: (213) 978-3092

RE: DEDICATION OF FORMER eRA FUNDS FOR AFFORDABLE HOUSING __
SUPPORT
Council File 14-0361

Dear Councilmember Krekorian,

Nancy Lewis Associates, Inc. urges you to SUppOl1 the motion to dedicate a portion of the
property tax funds formerly allocated to the CRA/LA to the City's Affordable Housing Trust
Fund in the City's FY 2014/15 budget. We recommend that you dedicate 50% of this revenue to
the Affordable Housing Trust Fund to support creation of desperately needed affordable housing
and service-enriched permanent supportive housing for the homeless and chronically homeless.

Since 1984 we have worked to increase affordable housing production by helping OUf clients
plan, finance and complete development of rental housing for low and moderate income persons.
Our assistance has created over 1,400 units of housing in the City of Los Angeles for families,
seniors, and persons with special needs. The motion by Councilmembers O'Farrell and Cedillo
would help us continue this work by enhancing our ability to attract investments that beautify the
City of Los Angeles and provide our most vulnerable with a place to call home.

LA City Has a Dire Need for Affordable Homes and the Economic Investment TIley Bring.
According to the New York Times, Los Angeles is the least affordable city in the country, The
average rent on a 2-bedroom, l-bath apartment in Los Angeles is out of reach of workers making
under $29 per hour or $60,000 per year. Nearly 50% of LA City workers make under $25,000
per year, however, and nearly 75% of LA City workers make under $50,000 annually.

TIle results of these statistics are dire. Many families are forced to live in unsafe housing or to
double up - indeed, the LA Times recently called Los Angeles County an "overcrowding
epicenter" of the country. Others are forced into homelessness, Between 2011 and 2013, the
homeless population in LA City has grown by 26% and now numbers nearly 30,000 men,
women and children. In most of the rest of the country, the numbers of homeless people
decreased during the same time.

Besides providing much-needed homes, an investment in affordable development brings both
good jobs and millions of dollars in other investment to the City. In addition, affordable
developers regularly replace blighted and crime-infested properties with beautiful developments
that make neighborhoods able to attract other economic investment.
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Loss ofCRAJLA and Other Funds Have Cut the Affordable Housing Trust FUJ}dby over 75%
since 2008.
Despite the critical need for affordable developments -- as well as the jobs, outside monies, and
neighborhood beautification they bring -- funding for affordable housing in Los Angeles has
been cut by over 75% since 2008. The largest share of the reduction came from the elimination
of the eRA/LA, which used to generate $50 mil.lion in redevelopment tax increment dollars
annually to build affordable homes in the City. Adoption of the currently proposed 2014 budget
would provide only about $26 million for affordable development this year, down from $108
million in 2008.

The City Should Dedicate for Affordable Housing a Portion of the New Property Tax Dollars It
Receives from the Dissolution of the CRA.lLA.
Since 2012, an estimated $121 million in CRA/LA tax increment that used to go to the CRAJLA
for affordable housing and other economic development has gone to the City's general fund. A
motion made by Councilmembers O'Farrell and Cedillo, and seconded by Councilmember
Fuentes, would dedicate a portion of the former CRA/LA monies for affordable housing. Given
the enormous need for affordable development in the city, Nancy Lewis Associates, Inc. urges
the Budget Committee to pass the motion and dedicate 50% ofthe former CRAJLA funds the
city receives for affordable housing as part of the 2014-2015 budget.,sr::e: _
Nancy L~iS
Principal

cc: Honorable Herb Wesson, Fax (213) 485-9829
Honorable Mitch Englander, Fax (213) 473-6925
Honorable Paul Koretz, Fax (213) 978-2250
Honorable Bob Blumenfield, Fax (213) 473-7567
Honorable Mike Bonin, Fax (213) 473-6926
Erika Pulst, Legislative Assistant, Fax (213) 978-1079 or Erika.pulst@lacity.org

p. 003



04/29/2014 10 03 FAX ~ 002/003

.. __*THOMAS SAFRAN 11< ASSOCIATl<:S_

April 28) 2014

Honorable Paul Krekorian
200 N. Spring Street, Room 435
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Fax Number; (213) 978-3092

RE: DEDICA nON OF FORMER CRA FUNDS FOR AFFORDABLE HOUSING -~
SUPPORT
Council File 14-0361

Dear Councilrnernber Krekorian:

Thomas Safran & Associates urges you to support the motion to dedicate to the City's
Affordable Housing Trust Fund a portion of the new property tax funds, coming to LA City as a
result of the dissolution of the former CRA/LA, to the City's Affordable Housing Trust Fund in
the City'S FY 2014/15 budget. Thomas Safran & ASsociates recommends that you dedicate 50%
of this revenue to the Affordable Housing Trust Fund to support creation of desperately needed
affordable housing and to spur economic development in the City. Thomas Safran & Associates
O"VIlS and manages over 4,000 units of affordable rental housing in California. Our most recent
multi-family property on Jefferson Boulevard and 51h Street in Los Angeles received over 11,000
applications for only 40 units. This shows the great need for affordable housing in California.

LA City Has a Dire Need for Affordable Homes and the Economic Investment They Bring.
According to the New York Times, Los Angeles is the least affordable city in the country. The
average rent on a 2-bedroom, l-bath apartment in Los Angeles is out of reach of workers making
under $29 per hour or $60,000 per year. Nearly 50% of LA City workers make under $25,000
per year, however, and nearly 75% of LA City workers make under $50,000 annually.

The results of these statistics are dire. Many families are forced 10 live in unsafe housing or 10

double up - indeed, the LA Times recently called Los Angeles County an "overcrowding
epicenter" of the country. Others are forced into hornelessness. Between 2011 and 2013, the
homeless population in LA City has grown by 26% and now numbers nearly 30,000 men,
women and children. In most of the rest of the country, the numbers of homeless people
decreased during the same time.

Besides providing much-needed homes, an investment in affordable development brings both
good jobs and millions of dollars in other investment to the City. in addition, affordable
developers regularly replace blighted and crime-infested properties with beautiful developments
that make neighborhoods able to attract other economic investment.

Loss of CRAIL A and Other Funds Have Cut the Affordable Housing Trust Fund by over 75%
since 2008.
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Despite the critical need for affordable developments -- as well as the jobs. outside monies, and
neighborhood beautification they bring ~- funding for affordable housing in Los Angeles has
been cut by OVer 75% since 2008. The largest share of the reduction came from {he elimination
of the CRA/LA, which used (0 generate $50 million in redevelopment tax increment dollars
annually to build affordable homes in the City. Adoption of the currently proposed 2014 budget
would provide only about $26 million for affordable development this year, down from $108
million in 2008.

The City Should Dedicate for Afforc;lablc Housing a Portion oftbe New Property Tax Dollars It
Receives from the Dissolution of the CRA/LA.
Since 2012, an estimated $121 million in eRA/LA tax increment that used to go to the eRA/LA
for affordable housing and other economic development. has gone to the City's general fund. A
motion made by Councilmernbers O'Farrell and Cedillo, and seconded by Councilmember
Fuentes, would dedicate a portion of the former eRA/LA monies for affordable housing. Given
the enormous need for affordable development in the city, Thomas Safran & Associates urges
the Budget Committee to pass the motion and dedicate 50% of the fanner eRA/LA funds the
city receives for affordable housing as part of the 2014-2015 budget.

cc: Honorable Herb Wesson, Fax (213) 485-9829
Honorable Mitch Englander, Fax (213) 473-6925
Honorable Paul Koretz, Fax (213) 978-2250
Honorable Bob Blumenfield, Fax (213) 473-7567
Honorable Mike Bonin. Fax (213) 473-6926
Erika Pulst, Legislative Assistant, Fax (213) 978~ 1079 or Erika.pulst@lacity.org


